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People with time for Children 

 

24th January 2017 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Young Voices Concert – Tomorrow – Wednesday 25th January 2017 
 
We are all excited and have had our final practice today.  
 
A few reminders for tomorrow: 

 The children will need to come to school at the normal time dressed in school uniform. Those 
that have ordered t-shirts will be issued with them tomorrow morning (we have already had a 
trying on session and all fit well!) The children that have not ordered a t-shirt will be required to 
wear a plain white t-shirt. 

 Additional torches have already been issued to children.  

 Medicines – please ensure that children have any necessary medicines (ie inhalers) that they 
may need during the day. If travel sickness pills or bands are required please ensure that a 
medicines form has been signed and handed to Miss Haile. 

 Food – the children need to bring enough food and drink to last the day - lunch, tea and snacks - 
we suggest bringing a backpack or bag to keep it safe. No glass, fizzy drinks or chocolate please. 

 The concert starts at 7.00 p.m. If you have tickets you will be allowed into the venue from 6.00 
p.m. and don’t forget to bring your tickets and camera. 

 Our choir will be seated in Block 6 Rows K,L,M,N,P,Q seats 147-151. The majority of our parents 
will be seated in Block 15 rows U,S,T,V. 

 The Young Voices App can be downloaded our parent code is PAR36910. Photos of the day can 
be shared.  

 The concert ends at approximately 9.00 p.m. We aim to leave as soon as possible and return to 
school around 11.00 p.m. We will send text messages to keep you informed of our progress. 

 The coach will park in the bus layby, please park in the school playground. We will take the 
children into the hall where you can collect them. If parents are delayed for any reason please 
leave a message on the school answerphone 01594 822171.   

 Parents may wish to donate a tin of food towards the Young Voices charity FareShare.  

 Thursday morning – to help get over the late night children who have attended the concert can 
come into school later, they must be in by 9.45 a.m. Thank you.  

 
Should you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact us. We are looking forward 
to a long but enjoyable day. 
 
 
Miss Haile and Miss Franks 
Class Teachers 
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